
Edward H. Norden 
2514 North 5th Street 
Cañon City, CO  81212 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Board of Commissioners 
Fremont County Admin. Bldg. 
615 Macon Avenue 
Cañon City, CO   81212 
 
Commissioners, 
 
I understand that my three year term on the Fremont County Noxious Weed Advisory 
Committee expires at the end of 2024.  If the board is so inclined to reappoint me, I would 
agree to serve another three year term on the committee.  
We have a good working group of committee members and I believe that Fremont County 
has always been a leader in the way the Weed Advisory Committee is to perform in line with 
Colorado statutes. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Ed H. Norden 
 
Ed H. Norden 
 


